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Nutrition Success Story 

First Catering Experience 

Leo Hayes Success Story 
“That was deeeelicious!”  

Leo Hayes is a High School in Fredericton. It has a population of over 1600 students. On 
Tuesday, February 13th, a group was on site working on Learning Through Personalization. For 
lunch, the catering was done on site by students through the Culinary Arts class. Eight 
students were on site to serve lunch for the group. When one of the participants asked how 
many catering opportunities they have had, they responded: “This is our first one!”. One 
participant was quoted saying: “That was deeeelicious!”. Lunch consisted of salad, lasagna 
and gluten free options were also served. Tamara Richard, the Culinary Arts teacher, and 
Brad Sturgeon, principal, were very proud of their school and their chefs! The students 
successfully prepared a wonderful meal as their first catering engagement, and we could not 
be more proud. We want to congratulate Leo Hayes on a job well done and celebrate their 
nutrition success story.  


